m December 23/January 24

CLUB EXPERIENGE

T s gyt
. ‘ Tl M
> . S ‘
.
*‘H- N . L4 =
s N
B > 3§ - - - y

\
-

3

"l: Honoring tradition, embracing
change.

. Quincy Country Club
" [Est. 1898

Brunch

Sunday December 17th
1100 — 1:30 pm

Santa Live from 11:00-

12:30 pm! /

Bring your List to give

to Santa in Person!! | Club Closed

Face Painting, A\ December

Balloons & Character 24th & 25th

Artist! MERRY
Reservations required 223-3452 CHRISTMAS!

This year's event will be one seating starting at 6:30

“NQW” to New %itft:)ﬁ(r)c\a:t appetizers and a gourmet sit down dinner
Year’s Eve The kids will have a wonderful time at the Kids

i p _?Lub?ouse s})artin Iat 6:30pm unt]il 9pm
’ 2 e Terrace bar will remain open for beverages
Dlne & DaSh H]éoughogthhe nig?t for your enjo msnt. : i
. vanced Reservations required for Dinner and Kids
Celebration Clubhouse Elease 223-345
Dinner will begin promptly at 6:30 pm
With served appetizer followed by NYE Dinner
$ Sund Kids Clubhouse
unday, 6:30-9pm
, December 31st, 2023 Celebrate with the kids and allow them to have a little
fy fun before heading home!
4 Must be 4 years or older.
Each child'$10.00 (movies, video games, balloons,
fagg paint and more!!)
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Lastly, to ring in the new year, stop out before your Party hopping tour in Quincy
and have dinner with us on December 31st for our “Dine an g
Eve dinner. Reservations are required and fill up quickly so plan ahead and call in

K/claur reservations today!

ake sure you stop out for our live performances listed and enjoy the Christmas
season with a live celebration of the best holiday ever!
The club will close from January 1st through January 15th opening for our 2024
season on Tuesday January 16th. Our Annual shareholders meeting will take
place in the Ballroom the night of January 23rd starting at 6:30 with
complimentary appetizers and meeting starting at 7:00 pm.

The staff and | at QCC wish you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Weekly Club Updates:

To register for my Weekly Club Experience Emails, simply call in or email me your

address to qccgm@adams.net

God Bless to you and yours!
Respectfully,

Matthew Mulherin

Ephesians 4:15 * John 14:62 Timothy2:15 * Psalm 86:11

Quincy Country Club
“Home of the QU Hawks Golf Teams”
Manager
2410 State Street
Quincy, lllinois 62301
ccgm@adams.net
lub 217 223-3452 Fax 217 223-5637

Vision of “Experience”

Our vision is to provide an atmosEhere that welcomes and encourages family
rough the experience of its membership.

activities and enduring friendships t

From the Manager

Christmas is in the air and the club is decked
out for you and your guests to help celebrate
the greatest Holiday of the year!
We start this great month of December with
our Pro-shop Open house and Christmas sale
on Thursday December 7th. Come out and
join the Pro shop Team, Gideon, John, and
Emily as they help you grab that great gift for
that special person!
Next up, We move on to the Big Man of
Christmas, Santa Claus himself will be here
live and in person on Sunday December 17th
for our Annual Santa Brunch. Reservations
are required so plan ahead and call us today!
The club will be closed on Christmas Eve and
Day, December 24th and 25th to allow you
and our staff to enjoy family and friends on
this special weekend!

ko ‘\\December Live
‘ Entertainment

’ 6 pm- 10 pm
Burt Shackleton
December 9th

/
(f

Dash” New Year’s

Friday, January 26th

QCC Ballroom

Please bring $1.00 CASH Per card- Play as many as you
like.

All Money collected will be Re-issued in BINGO Prizes.

The buffet will be available in the Ballroom
before, during, or after.
Ala Carte Services in the Main Dining, Plaza,
and Terrace Bar Rooms Only Please!

BINGO Gamcs are From

6:00 pm — 8:00 pm

To ensure enough seating Please call for
Reservations Please: 217 223-3452

Club closed Jan. 1st through dan

15th, 2023 Regular Business
opens January 16th,«
2024
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Pro Shop Open House
& Christmas Sale!

December 1st
3:00 pm — 7:00 pm

Reminders
* Please remember to
take your clubs before

We all hope that you had a wonderful Thanksgiving with family and enjoyed ]anuary Ist lfyou Wlll
the holiday. Our next holiday is approaching fast and we look forward to you [¥glal=lsRdsl=)ss! during the
and your family coming in to Shop for the golfer(s) in the family. We have the h d

Pro Shop Christmas sale on December 1st from 3 - 7 PM. You will be able to | shutaown.

pop a balloon for your discount. Please allow for your PGA Professional staff B2 EERTol 5 Retbhd=n e Mol ||
to help you find the perfect gift. If you are not sure what to get we can for at least 3 d fys in

sure help. You will see that 2024 Club golf calendar posted to the Club’s
websli)te. ﬁ\lso, as r\]Ne move into winter time the Pro Shop will update the advance
membership on the golf course status. Also, the Club will be closed for the .

1st two weeks of January but the Pro Shop team will be in the Pro Shop res_ervatloqs fOI’ all
Tuesday - Friday and if the course is open on the weekends. The Pro Shop Spec1al functions such
staff will be out of the Pro Shop the second half of the month as we head C f F d
South to go to the PGA Merchandise Show and play a few rounds of golf with as ComIort rood,
members or possibly a PGA Winter Series event. If the course is open we will Brunch, and all
arrange for a staff member to open up for carts if permitted. seasonal events

Last, it has been a great golf season in 2023. We have repeat Club Champion
winners in the Men’s Club Championship (Andrew Boudreau) and Women's

Clﬁlb Chamhpion (Sag/a Géisendorfer). Congratulations to Kyle & Kevin Korb

who won the Member-Guest Invitational. We celebrated the Club’s 125th B
anniversary with a great golf event, party and a beautiful clock. We have 2023 New Year’s qu \
done some work to the golf course to make it better for future generations of December 315t \\\ W\
golfers and Club members. Jon Roberson was able to win the Gateway PGA Lunch service T S
Assistants Championship at Lake Forrest CC. Congrats to Matt Ehrhart and
Vicki Hayden for winning our Senior Club Championships and it was exciting
to see Michael Lepper and Nancy Scholz win the Junior Club Championship.
As you know it was a busy season and | can’t thank Emily and Jon enough for

all they do for our membership. They do a phenomenal job and they are the Annual Stockholders Meeting

best. January 23rd, 2024
QCC Ballroom

So Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from the Pro Shop team and we 6:30 cocktails

will see you in 2024. 7:00 meeting

Gideon Smith, PGA

QCC
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The "Plaza"

= e
m and Larissa Hickman!
Seasonal Hours
The Hickman'’s joined QCC in May! They have 5 children (4 of Operation
daughters and 1 son). Joining the club has brought an_
opportunity to meet Eeople, play golf and participate in the
family fun activities that are offered here at QCC.
. . Monday
Over the summer Mrs. Hickman celebrated a birthday at the
club. Her birthday was celebrated enjoying live music, pretty Closed
lighting, and a warm breeze on the patio. It was a memorable
experience that she will not forget.
Mr. Hickman shared one of his favorite memories of playingin Tuesday- Friday
the Member/Guest golf event. He also shared a memorable 11:00 — 2:00 M
moment when Emily Van Rie beat him in the Emery Cup. ' WOP
5:00 — Close
QCC has really drawn The Hickman'’s in with the family
friendly environment the club provides for the members. The Saturdav &
Hickman family’s favorite events have been The Halloween aturday
parties and the 4th of July festivities! Sunday

. . . . 11:00- 2:00
To hear their whole interview be sure to check it out on pm
Instagram or Facebook! 5:00 — Close
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" Quincy Country Club 5
5} Employee Christmas Fund
~ 4 Dear Fellow Members, ¥4

o~ With the Christmas season quickly approaching,

. % the Board of Directors would appreciate your
generous support of the QCC Employee Christmas
Fund to which members may once again express
their appreciation for the continuous efforts put
forth by the employees.

We have many employees who are hard at work
supporting their families or attending school. The
Employee Christmas Fund will help make
Christmas more pleasant for the families of our
employees. The membership has been ver?;
generous over theJ)ast several years and this was
greatly appreciated.

New members often ask for guidance in trying to
determine an appropriate contribution. In the
past, the amounts received ranged from $100 to
$200 or more, depending upon usage of the Club.
Please indicate on the form sent to you or email
Matthew directly the amount you wish to give to
this year’'s Employee Christmas Fund and return
prior to December 20th. Any funds given after this
date will be equally distributed after the Holiday.

Once again, we greatly appreciate your support.

Merry Christmas & God Bless
Board of Directors

Matthew Mulherin
Manager
gccgm@adams.net
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From Me to YOU!

I want to take this opportunity to wish you all an incredibly happy
and joyous Christmas! What a day to celebrate after the gift that
we have received!

2023 presented its economic challenges but I am thankful for all
that Christ has given me and my family and I truly feel blessed to
be in the light of Jesus who loved us beyond our own imagination!
I am also blessed to be able to serve such an incredible
membership here at QCC. You all have shown so much support
over the years and I cannot tell you enough how grateful we are to
serve Quincy Country Club.

Each day I reflect on the incredible experiences we have had since
arriving in Quincy so many years ago. My wife and I are blessed to
have our daughter Sydnee and her husband Thomas, and second
daughter Schay and her husband Andrew as a part of our family.

Our twin boys, Samuel and Sawyer make us proud each day and

are such a joy to be around! They both have incredible talent on

the court with basketball and on the field with Football. I have

been personall?/ blessed to have a wife who supports and cares for
y

me and can only direct that credit upward.

The Bible says that God so loved the world that he gave his only
son so that we may have eternal life. (John 3:16) What a Christmas
Gift!l Better than any gift that can be produced, purchased, or
even received from the closest family! He also says that whatever
you do to the least of these, you have done unto to me (Matthew
25:40) This is our chance to show the love that has been freely
given to us to those in our path not only during this time but from
this day forward.

I hope you all travel safely, love one another, and realize what
blessings we have. So, from my family to yours and from me to
you, Isaiah 9:6, "For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and
the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called
Wonderful Counselor, Mighty God, Everlasting Father Prince of
Peace."

God Bless to you and yours always!!

The Mulhexin's,

Matthew, Bridgette, Sydnee & Thomas, Schay & Andrew, Sammy & Liv,
Sawyer & Emori!
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February 2024

Super Bowl Watch & Wager
Tailgate
Sunday, February 11th
Valentines Night Sweetheart

Dinner
Wednesday, February 14th




